
May 4, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:45pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord. 
 
Minutes for April 6, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $131,698.63. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that Huntzberry will be contacted to repair or replace damaged valve covers. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that rock had been found at the site for the water treatment plant generator. This has 
slowed the work, but they expected to install the generator the week of May 18th.  
 
Mr. Levey noted the leak detection that had been done and that no leaks had been found. The cost for the 
detection was $1,800.00. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the proposed FY 2016 budget. The items “Transfer for Tower Painting”,” Water 
Meter & Lids” and “BPS Electric” were discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:57p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


